

# **Fulfen Newsletter**

Leading the way to a brighter future

### In this issue:

- 1. Foreword
- 2. Stars of the Week
- 4. Feature Story
- 5. Dates for your diary

Issue: 11 30<sup>th</sup> June 2022



Follow us on Twitter!

@Fulfen Primary

### **Foreword**

It was wonderful to be able to welcome parents and carers back into school this week for the parents' evenings. The children were so proud to not only show off their learning, but also to show parents round our lovely school and facilities. There was certainly a buzz around school and I was overwhelmed with the positive feedback we had.

There are many exciting trips and events planned over the forthcoming weeks, including; sports day, leavers' production and leavers' assembly.

Last week, we had a number of teams qualify for the cross-country county finals at Keele University. We were also delighted when Fulfen won the gold award for Boccia, curling and archery! We are so proud of how all the children performed.





# Stars of the week!

Theo Roberts, Megan Smith,
William Breen, Sienna Long,
Evelyn Curry, Max Clift
Jesse Appleton, Leo Ritchie
Sophia Smith-Hickman, Skye
Thomas Niall Jones, EvieLou Poxon Lilly Wright, Billy
Berry Whole of 1PM and
Rose, Vinnie, Leo, StevieLeigh, Jaxon-Lee Lemm
Isabelle Jone, Lenny Geens
Oscar Pember, Emilie

Freya Phillips, Elliot Gibson-Collins, Eva Bartlett, Freya Spears, Macy Tunnicliff, Grace Hancox, The whole of 3G, Louis Chatfield, Libby Cullum Sienna Darnley, Jacob Gilbert Brandon Hickman, Max Mudhir Richie Cook, Erin Saint Sophie Drayton, James Webster Myka Andriuschenchko and the whole of 4Ch

Evie Hackett,
Freddie Attwood
Devon Keight, Max Ward
Leon Perignon-Boddington,
Bella Cockayne, Izzy Bynt,
Isaac Baird, Daniel Kinson
The whole of 5G, London
Lee, Alex Wilkinson
William Game, Ella Dixon
Lucas Cooper, Nella Taylor,
the whole of 6G and the
whole of 6W



### **Other News**

We've welcomed visitors in from Natwest who have been teaching upper Key Stage 2 about the basics of money.

We've also had "bikeability" in Reception and Year 5 where children have braved the elements to improve their biking skills and give their confidence a boost.



Izzy Bynt in Year 5 has won the Rotary Club Peace Pole Garden competition. Here is the winning entry:



#### **Residentials**

This has to be my favourite time of the year! All the classes are so busy and have experienced such a variety of different and exciting events that have provided many different life skills. In recent weeks, Years 5 and 6 have been on residentials.

Year 5 spent a week at Laches Wood where they became more independent, showed great determination when faced with new challenges, worked as a team, made friends and above all had fun!







Year 6 have been camping at the Wilderness Academy and created many fond memories of their last few weeks at Fulfen. They've been weaselling, canoeing and climbing and completed a host of team building exercises as well as playing lots of fun games!





## **Dates for your diary**

Reception Parents' Evenings Tues 5<sup>th</sup> July & Wed 6<sup>th</sup> July

Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> July Last day of Term

